
• recommends to the Council/DPC which projects can be 
funded. Once a "slice" has been approved, individual 
projects are costed and submitted to the Infrastructure 
Payments and Progress Committee for financial 
authorization. Projects are then implemented by host 
countries, usually on the basis of competitive bidding 
for contracts by firms of the participating member 
countries. Actual payments are made by host countries 
using their own funds and advance payments from other 
member countries. 

The Science Programme  aims for the enhancement of the 
scientific and technical capabilities of the Alliance 
by fostering co-operation and information exchanges 
between scientists of member countries and by promoting 
actions to help close gaps in the scientific knowledge 
and research capabilities of member nations. The 
Science Committee fulfills this role through two types 
of programmes that are controlled by specially 
appointed panels of scientists. The first type of 
program is responsive and supports the general 
advancement of science within NATO. It includes a 
fellowship programme, research grants and a series of 
Advanced Study Institutes, which disseminate scientific 
knowledge and strengthen contacts between scientists 
through tutorial-style meetings. The second type of 
programme is more directive, and consists of Special 
Programme Panels which address multidisciplinary areas 
of concern. These panels have a limited duration and 
have in the past covered subjects such as: catalysis, 
robotics and geochemical cycles. 

. More recently, the Science Committee's "Science for 
Stability" programme was initiated to help promote the 
development of the science and technology 
infrastructures of Greece, Portugal and Turkey. The 
programme's main objective is to bring together the 
government, university and private sectors who work on 
projects of national importance. 

The Committee on the Challenges of Modern Society 
(CCMS)  was established in 1969. The mandate of the 
CCMS is to improve in every practical way the exchange 
of views and experience within the Alliance on methods 
of creating a better environment for Allied societies. 
Specifically, the CCMS is called upon to consider the 
problem of the human environment in its broadest terms 
(including socio-economic processes) with the objective 
of stimulating action by member governments. 


